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Senate Committee on Workforce

From: TERRY N14 [mailto:TerryN14@msn.com] 
Sent: Sunday, March 05, 2017 6:02 PM
To: SWF Exhibits <SWF.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Senate Bill 828

To Whom it may concern,

As a business owner, I am opposed to House Bill 828, Predictive Scheduling.   As a logger , there are 
too many variables  to deal with that are out of my control.  Weather, equipment break downs, and 
illness, come to mind.  Then when one of those things happen, the employer has more out of pocket 
expenses for no out put of the money.
And it just weaves another web of regulation for a business to try to adhere to.  Loggers don't 
always have the option to just raise their prices, because the money is not always there.  Log 
prices fluctuate along with market conditions.  Mills are not that easy to get more money out 
of.  Not all employers can just raise their prices.

You make it really hard for a small business to survive.  When is enough, enough? 

Sincerely,

Terry Neuenschwander
Terry Neuenschwander Logging
455 Tolman Creek Road
Ashland, OR  97520
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